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Greetings Sir Knights: 

 
The Easter season is upon us.  It is a time to celebrate the gift given 

to us by our savior.  That of a new beginning and a rebirth.  It is up to us to 
celebrate and cherish the gift given to us through him.  Rejoice for he has 
risen and through him we can look to join him in the kingdom of our father.  
It is hard to imagine that spring is here.  I still have piles of snow when I 
travel north of Spokane.  This is the time of year when flowers start to 
emerge from their winter slumber and we are reminded of that rebirth and 
reemergence of new life.  

 
Grand sessions is just around the corner.  I encourage you to 

register and attend.  This is your grand session and your attendance is 
important for the fraternity.  COVID restricted what we were able to do but 
now is the time to once again enjoy the fellowship of our companions in 
person.  I am looking forward to seeing as many of you as can make it.  
Until the stay strong in the lord and may he bless you and keep you in his 
arms. 
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